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Dear 

On 05/03/2021, you or the designated representative shown below, contacted us about your case. Some of the key
information given to us at that time was the following:

Person who contacted us:
 -- Wu, Jia

Caller indicated they are:
 -- Attorney or Authorized Representative

Attorney Name:
 -- WU, JIA

Case type:
 -- I129

Filing date:
 -- 04/27/2021

Receipt #:
 -- EAC-21-

Referral ID:
SR1123 C
Beneficiary (if you filed for someone else):
 -- 

Your USCIS Account Number (A-number):
 -- Information not available

Type of service requested:
 -- Typographical Error

The status of this service request is:

On May 3, 2021, you or your representative contacted USCIS to notify us concerning your Form I-129 to notify us
that there is a typographical error in the name of the petitioner.  Below is a summary of what we found and how the
issue has been or may be resolved.



The typographical error has been corrected.  Future notices will reflect this change.

We hope this information is helpful to you.
------------------------------
We offer many online services and tools to help you find the information you need at www.uscis.gov/tools and
my.uscis.gov, including:
Case Status: Sign up for detailed case updates in myUSCIS: my.uscis.gov/account
Check your current case status: www.uscis.gov/casestatus
Check processing times: www.uscis.gov/processingtimes
Ask about your case: www.uscis.gov/e-request
Schedule an appointment: my.uscis.gov/appointment
Ask our virtual assistant Emma: www.uscis.gov/emma
Address Changes: If you move, please visit www.uscis.gov/addresschange for information on how to update your
address. Remember to update your address for all your receipt numbers.
If you try our online tools and still need help, you can call the USCIS Contact Center at 800-375-5283 or 800-767-
1833 (TDD for the hearing impaired).

Thank you for your inquiry. We appreciate your continued patience.




